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concert Chelmsford Cathedral
The Bridgend Male Voice Choir

Serin

THANK YOU Arthur Williams

Coffee Morning at the Browns

David & Edith Brown

Christopher 
Beaumon

trip to South Wales 
Mike & Ivy Price

Summer Service

Shirley Moody

                         WELSH CLASSES 

Monday, 17th June Radley Green Farm 2.00pm. 

Ivy Price on 01277 
210541

‘AGM and QUIZ NIGHT’
Wednesday, 26th June 2019 at Chelmsford 
Cathedral Chapter House at 7pm for a 7.30pm 
start.

Sina Williams, Ann Simpson 
Buddug Rowland Frank.

SUMMER CELEBRATION
Saturday 29th June at 3pm.

Radley Green Farm. 
£7.50

kay.bright14@yahoo.co.uk
Tickets will also be available at our next monthly 
meeting on 26th June. 

         

25th September, 2019 

Sunday, 20th October, 2019 at 

Secretary: Gwenno Pope 134 Stock Road, Billericay, Essex CM12 0RT  Tel:  07724144432
Website address: www.chelmsfordwelsh.org.uk/home

Email: chelmsfordwelsh.org.uk@outlook.com
Facebook: www.facebook.com/chelmsfordwelsh

Twitter:@chelmsfordwelsh

The society has enjoyed a busy few weeks with various 
events. The highlight of the year was the excellent 

at last night featuring 
and supported by the 

talented trio . There was a wonderful and 
emotional atmosphere at the cathedral. Thank you to 
all of our members who attended and supported the 
society to make this concert such a successful event. A 
special ‘ ’ to for all his 
hard work and effort involved with the organisation of 
our Annual Concert.

was a lovely event 
with a wonderful atmosphere. We raised £219 for our 
charity fund. Thank you to for 
hosting this event. 

The May Monthly meeting with 
t was an outstanding evening that was 

thoroughly enjoyed by all who attended.

The society’s was a superb trip. 
Thank you to for organising such an 
excellent trip. 

The at Little Baddow URC was a 
lovely service, even though the attendance was a little 
low from our members. Thank you to
for organising the service.

Photos of all of our events and a full report is available 
on our website http://chelmsfordwelsh.org.uk/home

The last class of the society’s year will be held on 
at at 

If you would like some more information about the 
Welsh classes, please contact 

.

The President and Treasurer will deliver their report on
the Society’s year, and the election of officers will be 
confirmed in the first half of the meeting. If you are 
interested in becoming a committee member, where 
you can get involved with the running of the society, 
then please get in touch.

There will be a quiz in the second half, with some 
special prizes for the winners.
There will also be strawberries and cream 
refreshments organised by the Catering committee.
Raffle prizes- and

Come and join us for an afternoon tea and a chat at 

Tickets are each and are available from Kay 
Bright on 01245 380543 or

Raffle prizes would be much appreciated.

Wednesday, at 7.30pm 
Croeso yn Ol- our first meeting back after the 
summer break.

3pm- Songs of 
Praise.
Best wishes to all members who have been 
unwell recently.

   

Dates for the diary

•

•

•
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